
 

 

The Bois Forte Tribal Government 

“Seeking Delegates” 
COMMUNITY MEETING – DULUTH 

 

 

 

Thursday, October 18, 2018 

5:00 p.m. at the One Roof Housing, located at 12 E. 4th Street in Duluth 
 A light meal and beverages will be provided. 

Meeting Topic to Cover 

The Bois Forte Tribal Government is currently seeking 10 delegates to educate and inform Band 
members on the upcoming Minnesota Chippewa Tribe Constitutional Reform Process. 

If you are interested in becoming a delegate, submit your name, address, e-mail and phone 
number, along with a short paragraph explaining why you would like to be a delegate. 
Delegates do not need to live on the reservation. They are looking for individuals to represent 
from various locations. 

Delegate Requirements: 

 Enrolled Member of the Bois Forte Band of Chippewa 
 Must be willing to travel and attend constitutional reform meetings 
 Be Motivated, Serious, and Passionate with the task on hand by education and informing 

fellow Band members on this process.  

All submissions MUST be submitted by the end of the business day on Wednesday, October 
24, 2018. 

Submit to: 
Corey Strong, Executive Director 
Bois Forte Tribal Government 
5344 Lakeshore Drive, Nett Lake, MN 55772 
218-757-3261 or cstrong@boisforte-nsn.gov  

mailto:cstrong@boisforte-nsn.gov

